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CHICAGO, April 07, 2008 -- Boeing [NYSE: BA] will webcast a 787 Dreamliner briefing on Wednesday, April 9, at
11:00 a.m. Eastern Time.

Boeing Commercial Airplanes President and Chief Executive Officer Scott Carson and Vice President/General
Manager, 787 Program, Pat Shanahan will discuss progress to date on the new commercial airplane.

The webcast will be available. Individuals should check that site prior to the event to ensure their computers are
configured for the audio stream.
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